
Notes from the Havelock Museum


Good to see the increasing number of groups of visitors coming to visit our Museum. This year we have already had three groups arrange to be shown through and it is always a delight to greet these people and to talk with them afterwards. It is always interesting to hear of connections with Pelorus families.

Their comments about the Museum are generally positive; comments like “A hidden gem” are often said. it is interesting to read the survey forms and learn where our visitors are from.  Visitors from Finland, France and Korea are among those who came during this last holiday period. From their comments, we receive favourable comments on our upgrade. Among them was one which read “We think your upgrade superb and well deserved of your award” 
      Of course, we also received some constructive suggestions, many of them around wanting more social histories around families and businesses in the area and having more pre-European history. We are enthusiastic about our five-year plan to convert the Jack Shand building into an auxiliary museum where we can accommodate more displays. This is further interesting journey for the Museum and we are keen to have members of our Committee who can provide ideas for this development.

If you would like to hear more about this concept, please come to the Museum Annual General Meeting at 10:00am on Thursday 28th July at the Pavilion.
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